
~ord, Julia (SEN)-

From: Tracey Spicer [Tspicer@networkten.com.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 23 April 2003 9:42 AM
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)
Subject: To whom it may concern,

To whom it may concern,

I would like to express my opposition to proposed changes to the Human Rights and
Equal Opportunities Commission.

I strongly oppose the dilution of powers of HREOC. The changes would
give too much power of veto to the Attorney-General.

The name should be retained in its current form -to emphasise how far we have
travelled -and how far we need to continue travelling -towards equal rights.

Tracey Spicer.
9650 1441.
c/o Channel 10
1 Saunders St.
Pyrmont.
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